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1.0 Summary 
 

1.1 NHS Brent has submitted an update on the GP list validation exercise. As well as 
preparing a report on the issue, it has also provided a letter sent to all Brent GPs on 
the process and a spreadsheet showing how many patients have been removed from 
practice lists since the exercise began. At the committee meeting it is hoped that a 
figure on the number of re-registrations to practices can be provided, but this 
information is not available at the time of publishing the report.  

 
 2.0 Recommendations 
 

2.1 The Health Partnerships Overview and Scrutiny Committee should consider the 
update on the GP list validation exercise and question officers from NHS Brent on 
developments that have occurred since this issue was last considered in June 2011.   
 
Background Papers: 
 
Overview and Scrutiny - List Validation Update 
Letter from NHS Brent and LMC to Brent GPs 
Removals by practice spreadsheet 
 
Contact Officers: 
 
Phil Newby, Director of Strategy, Partnerships and Improvement 
Email - Phil.newby@brent.gov.uk 
Tel - 020 8937 1032 
 
Andrew Davies, Policy and Performance Officer 
Email – Andrew.davies@brent.gov.uk 
Tel – 020 8937 1609 
  
 
 


